



June 15, 2018

Ms. Wendy Thomas, Director City of Gainesville, Department of Doing 306 NE 6th Ave Gainesville, FL 32601



Via Hand Delivery

RE: Rezoning Application PB-17-158 ZON - Plan Board Public Hearing

Dear Wendy,

As registered agent for the applicant, CHW requests City staff place Rezoning application (PB-17-158 ZON) on hold. This request is being respectfully requested so the agent and applicant can address project-related items prior to Public Hearings.

Thank you in advance for placing the application on hold. We will notify you soon regarding the course of this project and its course to pending Public Hearings before the Plan Board and City Commission.

Regards,

GERRY DEDENBACH, AICP LEED AP | Vice President

I:\2017\17-0173\planning\city-county\application hold.docx